
From: Kevin Johnson <kevin27@sc.rr.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: bobby.ridgeway@gmail.combobby.ridgeway@gmail.com 

ronniesabb@schouse.govronniesabb@schouse.gov
Date: 12/7/2013 11:11:17 AM 

Subject: Re: State Fossil Letter to Governor Haley

I am having a bill drafted for my review. Thanks.

Sent from my iPhone
Senator Kevin L. Johnson

On Dec 6, 2013, at 3:39 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Caledon Delegation,
Attached is a letter from one of you constituents regarding having a SC state fossil.
I have spoken to Amanda McConnell (the mother) and told her I was going to pass this along to the delegation 
for legislation.
Her contact information:
Af_1080@yahoo.com
843-373-0868

Please confirm you have received this email.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<State Fossil Letter.PDF>
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